
Infrastructure Subcommittee meeting notes for April 14, 2009

DRAINS

• All named drains should stay with the County Surveyor

• The County Surveyor should continue to collect fees from all property owners that are currently 
paying ditch/drain fees.

• At the time of plat approval is when a legal drain can be formed.

Interlocal work item – Tim Haak will work with Lance Lantz and Andy Buroker to draft the 
interlocal agreement. The agreement should be drafted to contain the following:

• All new development will be approved under Zionsville’s development standards. The county 
surveyor will be responsible for collecting any fees under current state statutes. The county 
surveyor shall also be responsible for all associated maintenance.

ROADS

•  Andy Buroker is working on the interlocal agreement. Tim will check the status and report at 
next week’s Reorganization meeting. 

• Candace has requested income and expense information from Tom Kouns. She will report her 
findings at the next TBD Infrastructure Subcommittee meeting.

OTHER

• Stormwater – continued discussion. Lance is currently reviewing Zionsville’s current ordinances. 
Will present to the Zionsville Town Council later this year. Any action won’t happen until the 
expanded Council is in place. 

• Next meeting date TBD after full committee meeting on April 22, 2009.


